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From: Doumit Matt
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 1:50 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: FW: BILL SB687

 
 

MATT DOUMIT| Analyst 
Legislative Policy and Research Office 

Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court St NE Rm. 453 
Salem, OR 97301 
503-986-1514 

Senate Committee on Human Services 
 

From: Beth Anne Schultz [mailto:btobeth@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2017 9:38 PM 
To: Doumit Matt <Matt.Doumit@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: BILL SB687 

 
My name is Beth Schultz and I live in Roseburg. I will be unable to attend the SB 687 hearing in person tomorrow so I 
wish to submit this testimony in writing in favor of SB 687. 
 

This bill is very important to me. I hear the stories all too often that new mothers are threatened to give the Hepatitis B 
vaccine in the hospital or they will not be able to bring their baby home. No mother should be coerced to give there baby a 
medical treatment. This Bill will help give parents the confidence  to make decisions for their families without fear.  

 

I was lucky that my doctors were respectful of my autoimmune disease and did not push vaccines on my family. One 
nurse did not know that my doctors agreed vaccines were a bad idea for my baby and started to threaten me as my doctor 
came in and told her to stop. It was a stress I did not need. 

 

Thank you for your time. I truly hope you will vote to protect the freedom of Oregonians. 

  
Beth Schultz 
541-410-0084 
907 Whistlers Lane 
Roseburg, Oregon 97470 


